
Thanksgiving and Holiday Travel 
 
In light of the upcoming holidays, we at Great Lakes/DCM wanted to take a minute to remind 
our staff of the recent PA Order from the Department of Health relating to travel and would 
like you to consider this information prior to returning to work from any out of state travel.   
 
Effective Friday, November 20th, the Secretary of Health issued an order that Pennsylvanians 
visiting other states are required to have a negative COVID-19 test within 72 hours prior 
to their return to the commonwealth, or to quarantine for 14 days upon return to 
Pennsylvania.  
  
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Travelers.aspx 
 
If your holiday plans include out of state travel, we ask that you use your best judgement 
upon returning to any on-site work location, or meeting with or greeting colleagues or clients 
over the next several weeks.  If your position allows and you are able to work remotely and 
quarantine upon your return, we ask that you do so; however, if you are not able to work 
remotely and must quarantine, please reach out to our staff at 
COVID19@greatlakesresearch.com to discuss the possibility of using available leave time 
under the FFCRA. 
 

Wishing you a safe and healthy holiday, 
 
The Staff at Great Lakes/Diversified Care Management 
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